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 Please join us as we celebrate one of the Philippines' most 

religious-historical Marian devotions. This celebration 

begins with the Filipino Santacruzan procession of the 

rosary immediately followed by Holy Mass. 

2019 Diocesan Celebration of 

 

Light refreshments following Mass. 
 

Info:  Carmen Z. Rollinson 
Tele. 585-328-3228 ext. 1318 or Carmen.Rollinson@dor.org 

Saturday, May 18, 2019 

3:45 pm 

Filipino Santacruzan Procession 

4:30 pm 

The Most Reverend Salvatore R. Matano 
to celebrate Mass 

St. Patrick’s Church 
115 Maple Avenue, Victor, NY 


